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Board of Trustees Evaluation Survey
 
At its meeting on October 14, 2013, the board made a determination to use a survey as a process by which comments would be
 solicited for the self-evaluation process.
 
You are being asked to complete an online Board of Trustees Evaluation Survey as stated in Board Policy 2745:
 
Some district students, employees, and residents will, because of their position or regular attendance at board meetings, have some
 familiarity with internal board operations and performance so as to provide meaningful input to the board in their self-evaluation
 process.  Therefore, prior to the board’s self-evaluation meeting, the board shall make available the self-evaluation instrument to a
 list of individuals which will include but not be limited to the associated student government officers, officers of the academic
 senates, the college presidents, the chancellor, vice chancellors, assistant vice chancellors, officers of the district’s employee unions,
 community members who serve on the district bond oversight committees or foundations, accreditation representatives at each
 college, Chief/District Safety & Security, Lieutenants/Safety & Security, five community members, five part-time faculty members,
 five full-time faculty members, five administrators, five department chairs, five students, and ten members of the classified staff. Any
 input from these individuals shall be given and reviewed at the self-evaluation meeting. 
 
In addition, any student, community member, or employee shall be entitled to provide input to the board at the board’s self-evaluation
 meeting.
 
Here is the link to complete the Board of Trustees Evaluation Survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2015BOTcomm
 
Please complete the online survey by Friday, October 23, 2015.  Results will be compiled and distributed at the board’s regular board
 meeting at Rancho Santiago Community College District, 2323 N. Broadway, Room 107, Santa Ana, on Monday, November 9, 2015
 at 4:30 p.m.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Lawrence R. Labrado, President
Board of Trustees
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